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Night Works Notification 
 
Night works involving the installation of new stormwater infrastructure for the Goodwood, 
Springbank and Daws Road Intersection Upgrade Project will commence on 16 March 2021, and 
continue through to late April, 2021.   
 
The $61 million project jointly funded by the Australian and South Australian governments will improve travel 
times, connectivity, capacity and safety for all users.  
 
While the majority of works are being undertaken during the day, night works are also required. To minimise 
the impact to road users and ensure the works can be completed safely and efficiently, works will be 
undertaken at night between 6pm and 6am, Sunday to Friday. No works will be undertaken on Saturday 
night.  

 
Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of these works, however the intersection will remain 
open to traffic at all times. Please plan ahead and allow extra travel time, take extra care when workers are 
on site, and observe speed and lane restrictions and signage when travelling through the area. 
 
Further night works will be required during major construction. Advance notice of the night works will be 
provided as works progress.  
 
Excavators, hydrovac truck, profilers, tippers, compaction equipment and lighting towers will be used during 
these works, and some noise disturbance can be expected at times, however the work will be managed to 
minimise disruption as much as practically possible.  
 
Access to properties during these works will be maintained, however at times this will be under the assistance 
of traffic controllers. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties and road users, 
as much as practically possible.  
 
Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. 
 
The Department appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken.  
 
For further information regarding these works or to register for future updates, please visit: 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/springbank, contact the project team via email at DIT.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or 
call 1300 765 699. 

Kind regards 

Goodwood, Springbank and Daws Road Intersection Upgrade Project Team  

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/springbank
mailto:DIT.communityrelations@sa.gov.au

